
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 
 

18th April—First day of  

Term 5 

26th April—Y6 Butlin’s  

meeting 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

31st March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

What a busy week the children have had! A big thank you to everyone that came 

to see all the class exhibitions that have taken place this week—it is always lovely 

to see the children engaging with adults about their learning.  

Yesterday we were delighted to be joined on our procession to the Easter Service 

at church by two donkeys, Dusty and Sweep. We hope you enjoyed the open air 

singing that accompanied the walk. 

Thank you for all your support this term. We hope you have a happy Easter and we 

look forward to seeing you all on 18th April. 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Please remember that all emails to the school and staff should come 

through this address: 

enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

PTFA News 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the school disco—we raised just over £205.00! 
 

Thursday 27th April, Fashion Show, 7.15pm   

By popular demand we have arranged another fashion show for over 16's. Tickets are £5, including a drink, and can be pur-

chased from a PTFA member.  There will be opportunity to purchase branded Spring /Summer wear at discount prices.   

If you have a raffle prize that you can donate, for the evening, they would be gratefully received by the PTFA (please drop 

them into the office). Tickets are available for purchase from Keri King, Katie Cotton, Jen Brockway, Philippa Blackbourn, Clare 

Clayton, Emma Giles and Siobhan Lloyd in the playground, or the school office also have a small stock of tickets. 
 

Bags2School. 

Please save any old clothes if you have a sort out this Easter as we will be collecting for Bags2School on May 8th. 

Book Amnesty 

Please could you all 

check your bookshelves 

over the Easter holiday 

to see if you have any 

school library books—

they will be stamped 

with the school name. 

They can be returned 

to class teachers or to 

the Office.  

Thank you. 

After School Clubs 

Term 5 
 

All after school clubs will 

start w/c 24th April. 

Music Tuition 

All music tuition will start in 

Term 5 from 18th April. 

Brass lessons will be on  

Mondays instead of Thursdays. 

If anyone has any farming 

related items that Reception 

could borrow for their Farm 

themed classroom (eggboxes 

etc) they would be very 

grateful. 
Reception trip to 

Heckington Windmill 
 

Please return all    

permission slips by 

Tuesday 18th April. 


